
October 2, 2023 
V-C 

 

Recommendation re:  Task Authorization with RJR Contractor LLC. for Fence and Gate 
Installations at Lakeland Linder International Airport 
 
Lakeland Linder International Airport (LLIA) requests approval of a Task Authorization 
with RJR Contractor LLC, in the amount of $302,955.00, to replace 4,850 linear feet of 
fencing, 13,950 linear feet of barbwire, and install four gates along LLIA’s perimeter. 
 
Fencing and gates selected for replacement include those sections on the airport that no 
longer meet Transportation Security Administration (TSA) Security Directive 
requirements. 
 
Services performed under this Task Authorization will be according to the City’s 
Continuing Contract for Fence Repairs, Replacements, and Installations dated December 
20, 2021, ITB No. 1271, and RJR Contractor LLC’s proposal dated September 6, 2023. 
 
Funding for this project is as follows: 
 

Source Amount % 

Florida Department of Transportation Public 
Transportation Grant 

$ 242,364.00 80% 

Airport Fund $    60,591.00 20% 

 
Staff recommends approval of the Task Authorization with RJR Contractor LLC. for Fence 
and Gate Installations at LLIA in the amount of $302,955.00.  
 

 


